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Date: 3/4/2021 

1. From Division / Staff: I IDM/Curtis Williams Ctf 
2. OPR: IDM 

3. OCR: GCL 

4. Suggested Docket Title: Reguest for submission of 12ro12osals for rela}'. service, beginning in March 2022 for the 
deaf, hard of hearing, deaf/blind, or s12eech imQaired, and other imQlementation matters 
in comQliance with the Florida Telecommunications Access S}'.stem Act of 1991 . 

5. Program/Module/Submodule Assignment: A19, B11 

6. Suggested Docket Mailing List 

a. Provide NAMES/ACRONYMS, if registered company ~ Provided as an Attachment 

Company Code, Parties 
if applicable: (include address, if different from MCD): Representatives (name and address): 

To be determined upon issuance of the RFP 
Notice. 

b. Provide COMPLETE NAME AND ADDRESS for all others (match representatives to companies) 

Company Code, Interested persons, if any, 
if applicable: (include address, if different from MCD): Representatives (name and address): 

Copy all interested persons from Docket No. 
20170039-TP. Change Sean Bankston to 
Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. 
Attention : Brett Bascom. 

7. Check one: ~ Supporting documentation attached D To be provided with Recommendation 

Comments: 

PSC\CLK 010-C (Rev. 03/15) 



 

   

March 1, 2021 

 

VIA EMAIL 

Curtis J. Williams 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

cjwillia@psc.state.fl.us  

 

RE:  Agreement to Provide TRS to Florida – Extension Notice 

 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

 

Sprint Communications Company, L.P., a wholly-owned subsidiary of T-Mobile USA, Inc. 

(“Sprint” or “T-Mobile”) and the Florida Public Service Commission (“Commission”) are parties 

to the Agreement to Provide Telecommunications Relay Service and Caption 

Telecommunications Service to Florida (“Agreement”). The first of the four 1-year extension 

terms of this Agreement is due to expire on February 28, 2022. Pursuant to Section 2 

(“Contract Term”) of the Agreement and Section A.9. (“Term of Contract”) of the Request for 

Proposal, this letter shall serve as official notice to the Commission that Sprint is unable at 

this time to commit to further extension of the contract and therefore is providing notice of 

non-renewal.  Sprint is providing this notice today in order to comply with the Agreement’s 

notice requirements; however, Sprint requests the opportunity to discuss the rationale for its 

decision and determine whether there is an opportunity for the parties to mutually agree to 

further renewal of the contract.       

 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 

contact your Sprint Accessibility Client Director, Jeff Branch at jeffrey.branch@sprint.com. 

Jeff will be reaching out to discuss this matter shortly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michaela Clairmonte, CPCM 

Manager, Contracts Negotiations  

 

Cc:   Jeffrey Branch, Sprint Accessibility 

          Michael Ellis, Sprint Accessibility    

          Maggie Schoolar, Sprint Accessibility 
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